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St. Ignatius Chapel Announcement

16 Sunday in Ordinary Time
18-07-2021

1. In order to enhance the devotion of the faithful and for the salvation
of souls, Pope Francis will grant a Plenary Indulgence to grandparents,
the elderly and all the faithful on the occasion of the First World Day
of Grandparents and the Elderly, recently instituted by himself on
the fourth Sunday in July.

To be blessed for the indulgence, parishioners should observe the
following basic conditions: first be a spirit detached from any sin;
second, go for sacramental confession and receive Eucharistic
Communion; and third, pray for the Pope’s intentions by reciting
one Our Father and one Hail Mary.

2. Holy Confession inside the chapel has resumed. There will be priests
presiding inside designated confession booths 10 minutes before the
commencement of all the masses and they will stay there for 15
minutes or until the last parishioner in line has finished his/her
confession. Parishioners may also make special arrangements at the
Chapel Office to confess in private if necessary.

3. To celebrate the Feast of St. Ignatius, Patron Saint of our Chapel, there
will be a thanksgiving mass at Sp.m. on 31/7 (Saturday). All are
welcome.

4. The|Financial Report|for this chapel in June 2021 is as follows:
Income : $ 100,739
Expenses: $ 242,676
Deficit :-$ 141,937

Thank you for your generous support!

5. Both the Chinese and English Sunday Schools, as well as Catechism
Classes, for the new 2021/22 school year are now inviting applications.
If you know of any children and/or adults who are interested in knowing
Catholic faith, you may inform them that they can register by obtaining
an application form at the Chapel Office.

The above announcements have been posted on the chapel website for
reference.
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